From:

Subject: Request for a meeting with FVP Frans Timmermans

Date: mardi 29 octobre 2019 16:05:54

Attachments: <u>image001.jpg</u>

Dear ,

First Vice-President Timmermans would like to thank you for your email of 21 October 2019 in which you request a meeting to discuss EU circular economy initiatives. Regrettably, the First Vice-President is unable to give a positive reply to your request due to prior commitments on the dates in question. We would, however, like to emphasize our commitment to promoting sustainable consumption and production and have taken the raised issues into account.

Once again many thanks for your letter.

Kind regards

Cabinet of FVP Timmermans



EUROPEAN COMMISSION

@ec.europa.eu